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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

12th August, 1952,

Dear Sirs,
assn,
4 (1) With reference to my letter of the 6th instant
respecting the Motorship "AFRICAN QUEEN", I have
to acqualnt you Mr. Weston of the Colonlal Development
Corporation, has telephoned today stating that
this vessel will be drydocked at Messrs. Palmers,
Hebburn-on-Tyne, In about eight days' time for
bottom examination and Starboard Screwshaft Survey.

I shall be glad 1f you will be guided
accordingly

Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the
Classirfication Committee,.

The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLE~ON-TYNE.
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